
As health care shifts to value-based practices, clinicians are well positioned to lead the
charge in creating better patient outcomes without placing undue strain on the system. One
solution lies in optimizing care coordination.

Heather O’Sullivan, Chief Clinical Officer at naviHealth, and Mary Beth Kingston, Chief
Nursing Officer at Advocate Aurora Health, discuss how clinicians can lead this shift.

Read the full story on Nurse.com. 
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